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Good afternoon, Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and members of the Judiciary 
Committee. I live in Hancock Maine and I am here to testify in favor of LD 1259. The
need to keep our community law enforcement separate from federal immigration and 
customs offices and officials will keep us and our neighbors safer and help maintain 
trust between community members and local law enforcement.
Thank you for supporting this bill.
Brett Ciccotelli
Hancock, Maine


